
October 20,2004 

Keith and Judy Robinson 
242 Pine Hill Rrock Road 
London, ICY. 40741 

Re: Rate increase proposal 

Public Service Coininission 
21 1 Sower Rlvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY. 40602 

Case 2004-00436 

Sir or Madam; 

This letter is in response to the recent correspondence mailed froin your office regarding 
a proposed rate increase. It is stated in the notice that IS. Petroleum has filed a rate 
increase with the Public Service Commission that will double our gas bill. Isn’t this 
excessive? 

As a consumer, I find this outrageous. The service, to say the least, is not reliable in the 
winter- time. In the last few years, when the temperature dropped below freezing, the 
lines would freeze up and we would have no heat at all. From what I was told, water was 
allowed to accumulate in the lines causing the problem. Delta gas had to force gas into 
the line to restore our service. Maybe they should take over, at least they are reputable. I 
trust that this is no longer the situation. 

As a former utility employee, at both a water company as well as an electric company, I 
understand that rate hikes are to be expected. However, these rate hikes usually coine 
about to pay for improvements that have been made to the service. If the rate were 20% 
I inight could understand the increase, but 100% is ridiculous. The national average is 
only 17%! As a customer of your company, I would like to know exactly what these 
iinproveinents are and when and where they were made. Ths  should also be a matter of 
public record. 

Another substantial problem that your coinpany has is that your coinpany has no office to 
go to or call to. If there is an outage at night or the weekend, the only telephone numbers 
that we have to call are for service men at their homes. The messages left, if the men 
were not at home, soinetiines are not even returned. Therefore, resulting in no service at 
all. Also, if you have complaints or questions you are told to call the owner in Colurnbus, 
Ohio. What kind of customer service is that? If I am expected to pay my bill on time then 
I think I deserve a inore accessible way to contact a person if I have a problem. 

Another point to be considered is that the bills are not inailed out every month. 
Sometimes we get one every two months which only adds an extra added expense to the 








